
 

 

. 
354 Davis Road 

Oakville, Ontario, L6J 2X1  
Tel: 905-465-4500  

 

 

Amherst Island Wind Project  Page 1 

 

 April 26th, 2018  

 

 

 

Notice to Residents 

 

 

To ensure local residents are kept up-to-date with the details of the construction activities for the 

Amherst Island Wind Project, we are extending a notice to residents in the village of Stella. Turbine 

component delivery may occur on the following dates: 

 

May 1st, 3rd, and 7th - deliveries will occur from 11:00 a.m. – 2:10 p.m. and 3:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

May 2nd, 8th, 14th, 15th, 17th and 18th from 9:10 a.m. – 2:10 p.m. and 3:30 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. 

 

In the event our operations are delayed due to weather impacting our marine operations, the deliveries 

will occur the next day. If this occurs we will post a notice by 6:00 p.m. on the website and at the store 

the evening before.  
 

Traffic management will ensure you have access to your laneway and allow you to proceed onto the 

roadway should you need to leave your home. Flag people will be along the route directing traffic. 

 

Please contact Kimberley, Communications Coordinator from Pennecon Heavy Civil Limited at 

613.812.8812 or amherstisland@pennecon.com  if you need to make special arrangements during this 

time. 

 

Should you have any comments or concerns related to the project please send them to 

windlectric@amherstislandwindproject.com 

 

 

 

Kindest Regards, 

 

Amherst Island Wind Project 
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